
Hey everyone,  
  It is hard to believe that graduation is tomorrow.  We are very excited to come together and celebrate 
the great achievements of our students.  Just a few things to keep in mind: 
  

-          Grad breakfast is tomorrow morning at 8:00.  Hope to see all the grads there.  This will be 
followed by our grad practice at 9:00.  

-          Grads will each receive 4 tickets as part of their grad packages after the practice tomorrow.  If 
you have more than 4 people who would like to attend please do not panic!  For the last few 
years we have had more than enough space for everyone.  The horror stories you have all likely 
heard about there not being enough room are from back when our graduating class was almost 
twice as big as it is now.  

-          There will be a live video feed of the ceremony in our theater.  The theater is normally cooler 
and is better for guests who might need to get up and move around.  

-          It is going to be hot in the gym.  Please dress accordingly.  Bring water if you are able.  Handheld 
fans are also a great idea. There is no way around this, it will be hot. There are lots of questions 
about our graduation moving to the wellness center because of the heat.  Please note that we 
put this out to some focus groups of students and were told very clearly that the students want 
to graduate at the school itself.  

-          The doors to the school will be locked until 6:00 tomorrow.  At 6:00 we will open the front 
doors and start allowing ticket holders to enter the gym.  People without tickets will be allowed 
to enter the gym at 6:30.  Please be orderly and respectful when you come in, we will find a spot 
for everyone. 

-          Please note that the Governor Genera’s and Queen Elizabeth II medals will not be given out 
tomorrow night.  Because we are an IB school and official IB marks are not distributed until July, 
we have been asked to delay the presentation of these medals until the fall.  This is the same for 
all IB schools.  

  
Again, we are looking forward to seeing everyone tomorrow! 
Cheers 
Matt O’Toole 
 


